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1.0 PARTICIPANTS 
 
There was 1 participant at the information session.  
  
The NWMO representative was Mike Krizanc, and the assessment team member was John 
Neate. Christel von Engelbrechten and Amanda Kennedy were present from DPRA Canada. 
 
The following is a summary of comments from the Goose Bay information Session. 
 
2.0 MANAGEMENT APPROACHES 
What are the strengths and limitations of each Management Approach? 
 
There were no comments about the strengths and limitations of the management approaches. 
 
3.0 ASSESSMENT FRAMEWORK 
Is the assessment framework comprehensive and balanced? Are there gaps, and if so, 
what do we need to add? 
 
There were no comments about the assessment framework. 
 
4.0 IMPLEMENTATION PLAN 
Are there specific elements that you feel must be built into an implementation plan? 
What are your thoughts on what a phased approach must include? 
 
There were no specific comments about the implementation plan. 
 
5.0 Additional Comments on Discussion Document 2 
 
No general comments were made on the contents of Discussion Document 2. 
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6.0 Other Comments 
The following are other comments provided by the participant at the information session: 

• There were a number of internationally related questions asked, which included: 
o How used nuclear fuel is stored in Sweden and the US.   
o “What types of reactors were sent to Korea?” and “Will they dismantle the 

nuclear power plants in Sweden?”   
• There was also a question asked about Canada’s nuclear reactors: “Are there nuclear 

reactors in Alberta? and “Who builds the reactors?”  
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